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Misty Holt-Singh Memorial Softball Complex Dedication 
Misasi Park and McNair High School – July 20 at 10 a.m. 

 
(Stockton, CA) – A dedication of the Misty Holt-Singh Memorial Softball Complex 

will be held on Saturday, July 20, 2019, beginning at 10 a.m. Paul Singh and Family 

and the City of Stockton welcome and encourage members of the community to 

attend. The four-field softball complex, renamed in honor of Misty Holt-Singh, is 

located next to Misasi Park and McNair High School, 9550 Ronald E. McNair Way. 

 The ceremony and sign unveiling will be followed by guest speakers Paul 

Singh, Greg Bentley, and Stockton Police Chief Eric Jones, and light refreshments 

will be provided by the Singh Family. The first Misty Holt-Singh Memorial Softball 

Tournament will follow the ceremony. 

 For additional information, please contact the City of Stockton Community 

Services Department at (209) 937-8264. 
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